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Bull Creek Bridge in Fawn to Close Monday, February 17 for Bridge Replacement 
 
 
PITTSBURGH – The Allegheny County Department of Public Works today announced that the Bull Creek 
Bridge No. 6 on Thompson Road in Fawn Township will close on Monday, February 17, 2014 at 7:00 a.m. 
and will remain closed through July 1, 2014. The closure will allow for the replacement of the bridge 
structure by contractor R.L. Johnson Construction of Kittanning, PA. 
 
Thompson Road will be closed between Millerstown and Sun Mine Roads. A pedestrian and delivery 
bridge will be in place to access Stark Feed Store. The posted detour for traffic traveling north on 
Thompson Road will be to take Millerstown Road west for 1.5 miles, before taking a right onto Blanchard 
Road. Take Blanchard Road for a half mile before taking a slight right onto Hemphill Road. Follow 
Hemphill Road for approximately one mile to Thompson Road. Traffic traveling south will follow the detour 
in the opposite direction. 
 
For additional information, contact Jeanna Fisher, Construction Engineering Project Manager, at 412-350-
5978. 
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